
Poster Presentations at 2023 Neuro Bowl 

 

The purpose of the poster presentations is to share best practices and work done within the 
Neuroscience practice setting. There are no restrictions on who may submit.  

Posters may be physically displayed at the in-person setting at FMC’s Conference Center or be 
displayed electronically during the event between sessions. If you will be presenting your 
poster in-person, you still need to submit an electronic version for viewing by our off-site 
participants.  

The following criteria will be used to judge the posters for awards which will be presented at 
the end of the day:  

 

Poster Evaluation Criteria:  

1. What Triggered the Project  
2. Purpose/Goal Statement for Project  
3. Actions Taken  
4. Outcomes  
5. Conclusions and Recommendations for Practice  
6. Creativity, Composition/Clarity, Spelling  

 
 
Deadline for Poster submission is March 1, 2023.   
 

Please email completed posters to Sue Ashcraft @ sjashcraft@novanthealth.org  

 

Thank you.  

Sue  

mailto:sjashcraft@novanthealth.org

